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Nette Shultz Car Pick-Up Dismissal (3:00 pm) 
• Drive slowly, alertly, safely, and courteously always. Show respect to school staff and 

crossing guards and follow their guidance. No cell phone use while driving. 

• Families with children in kindergarten and/or 1st grade will pick them up in the car line 
outside the front of the school using the Hanover driveway. These students will be united 
with their older siblings inside the school before they are escorted to their cars outside.  

• Families without children in kindergarten or 1st grade will pick up their 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and/or 
5th grade children in the car line on the south end of our campus using the Emerson 
driveway. 2nd-5th siblings will be united inside the school before car dismissal. 

• All vehicles must have a 25-26 purple Shultz car tag displayed. If you do not have a purple 
car tag in your vehicle, you will need to pick up your children in the office when car dismissal 
has ended around 3:20 pm. Pictures or photocopies of car tags will not be accepted. 
Families may pick up car tags in the office if a new one is needed.   

• To keep traffic moving smoothly, form a line of cars following the routes shown by the 
arrows on this map. Do not pass other cars in the line before or after picking up your child.  

• Once you reach the car loading area, pull up to the farthest cone where a staff member or 
safety patrol student will be waiting. Please remain in your vehicle, and a staff member or 
safety patrol student will open your door and help your child(ren) in.  

CAR PICK-UP @ Hanover Driveway 
Kindergarten & 1st grade students 
plus their older siblings 
 
 

CAR PICK-UP @ Emerson Driveway 
2nd, 3rd, 4th, & 5th grade students 
who do NOT have siblings in 
kindergarten or 1st grade 
 
 


